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125 N. West Street
Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

800-FRA-1924
703-683-1400
Fax: 703-549-6610

The Honorable Joe Courtney

2348 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Fax: (202) 225-4977

Dear Congressman Courtney:

WWW.FRA ORG

February 9, 2018

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, which directs the
Department of the Treasury to mint and issue in commemoration of the U.S. Coast Guard gold
coins, silver coins, and half-dollar clad coins (H.R. 2317).

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc(@fra.org.

TIS:bc:dt

Sincerely,

National Executive Director
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February 9, 2018
800-FRA-1924

703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

The Honorable Joe Courtney

2348 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Fax: (202) 225-4977

Dear Congressman Courtney:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, which directs the
Department of the Treasury to mint and issue in commemoration of the U.S. Coast Guard gold
coins, silver coins, and half-dollar clad coins (H.R. 2317}

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. '

Sincerely,

THOMAS J.
National Executive Director
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